
 

 

 
 
 
June 18, 2015 
  
  
To Village and Town Board members: 
  
  
  
Mottys Car Service has been operating in the Village of Kiryas Joel for the past 7 years. 
As you are considering the proposed annexation please take into consideration the following, from a 
transportation standpoint. 
  
During the winter months the snow plowing services in the Village of Kiryas Joel is one of the 
highest caliber especially when compared to the services provided by the village of Monroe. For a 
community which depends on public transportation this is crucial. 
  
Within the Village Of Kiryas Joel all streets have sidewalks and street-lights for pedestrian safety. 
But the areas being considered for annexation currently do not have sidewalks or street lights and 
pedestrians find themselves at risk when they walk the roads in the evening. 
  
Therefore, just from a safety point of view please approve the proposed annexation. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Motty’s Car Service 
 


